
 
 

 

From: William L. Thompson, SO-NS   10/19/2019 

 

To:      Joseph L. Nemeth-DC 

  Howard H. Sprow-VDC  

  William B. Rice-SO-SR 

CC:  Ron West-DSO-NS, Timothy Baker-ADSO-NS 

 

SUBJ: October 2019 SO-NS Report 

                                

1. An update of the PATONS on the list submitted earlier in the year by the ANT coordinator, 

BM1 Fuentes is as follows:  On the original list plus several additional ones found in the 

light list there were 130 PATONS, 103 of which were overdue for verification, leaving 

only 27 that were currently checked.  As of this date we have 111 still on the list (some 

were removed), 71 are current, leaving only 36 left to check. More patrols are being 

organized to reduce this number and several will be taken over by the Coast Guard to 

check on a regular basis. 

 

2. The FSO-NS,s from Flotillas 10-01, 10-05 and 10-06 are reminded, if they haven’t done so 

already, to conduct the required annual AV Workshop for all their qualified AV’s.  Also, 

any of them that have not submitted a 7054 with a follow up 7030, need to do so before the 

end of the year to prevent going into REYR 

 

3. A final draft of the Auxiliary’s 2019 PATON list for Division 10 will be distributed to the 

FSO-NS’s before the end of the year. 

 

   

 

 

                                                                                             

            Respectfully submitted, 

  
  William Thompson,  

       SO-NS, Division 10   


